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AH Committee

From: Bubba Jaramillo <bubba.jaramillo8@icloud.com>
Sent: Wednesday, September 23, 2020 8:59 AM
To: AH Committee
Subject: NO TO development 

 
Aloha, 
My name is Bubba Jaramillo.  I oppose Lihau’ula development. As a diver and fisherman of this 
area I fear this  development could potentially harm Olowalu’s pristine reef. This reef has sustained 
my family and I for generations. There should be no development in Olowalu until the location of 
the realignment of Honoapi’ilani Highway is determined. There is nothing affordable about this 
project. Please My vote is NO.  
 
Sent from my iPhone 


